
 

 

Update: Special Departmental Bargaining Chamber 

meeting – 8 November 2021 
 

A Special Departmental Bargaining Chamber was held on 8 November 2021 to obtain feedback from 

labour regarding the proposed Microstructure after management’s presentation of the proposed 

Microstructure. 

 

Labour responded and confirmed that they have reported back to their constituencies where members 

requested that the employer should furnish labour with a copy of the old structure to make an in-depth 

analysis on the overall impact on jobs. Labour further requested the employer to give an indication around 

the magnitude of the changes in relation to affected jobs. The employer committed to make available the 

requested information. 

 

Parties also agreed to convene a bilateral to discuss the information and to narrow down the issues to 

ease the consultation process. This meeting is set to take place on 10 November 2021. A date for the 

special meeting will still be determined.  
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